by the board. The result of lengthy onths.

get of space in uare feet of outicken. The board approve this or-

specifies at open space per eing at least 25 or other builded no; all other

which would osa Creek, was rd meeting on

vacating the a portion of voted unani-

nt enant

Palmer Lake

(a) was pro
e Chief Ja
ed Lundy's

nted proved a The Board of Trustees is scheduled to hold one meeting in December, on Dec. 10 at 6 p.m. at Town Hall, 42 Valley Crescent. Meetings are normally held on the second and fourth Thursdays of the month. Information: 481-2953.

James Howald can be reached at jameshowald@ocn.me.
Jackie Burhans can be reached at jackieburhans@ocn.me.

A proposed rezoning that should be of concern to all Black Forest and Tri-Lakes Residents

The owner of 12740 Black Forest Rd has requested rezoning from Agricultural (A-5) to Commercial (CC-5) to accommodate 12,300 sq. ft. of office buildings built specifically for a wholesale-only commercial business. This rezoning is not about "mixed use development." It would create a dangerous precedent and potentially open a floodgate of commercial rezoning requests.

If that happens, the next step could be annexation of Black Forest by the City of Colorado Springs enticed by the prospect of higher commercial property tax revenues. You might think annexation couldn't happen, but Colorado Springs has already taken much of the land bordering Black Forest and has studied annexing Black Forest many times.

The more voices of opposition, the stronger the case against rezoning. Voice your opposition NOW. This zoning change is already in review and county planners will be making their recommendation to the Planning Commission in the coming weeks.

Email county planner Rad Dickson at raddickson@elpasoco.com or send to Rad Dickson, c/o El Paso County Planning and Community Development, 2880 International Cir,Suite 110, Colorado Springs CO 80910.